Library Extended Hours
Midterm Exams
October 21-23, 2012

The Main Campus Library has finalized plans to provide extra hours of operation for midterm
exams. The Library will be open twenty-four (24) hours beginning Sunday, October 21, 2012 at
2:00p.m. when the library opens and end on Wednesday, October 24, 2012 at 11:45p.m
when the Library closes. We would like to advise students to act responsibly and use this time
for study to prepare for midterm exams.

TSU Security will be on duty during the extended hours and only TSU students, faculty and staff
will be allowed to use the library between 12:00 midnight and 7:30 a.m. during this

period. Anyone entering the library between those hours will be asked to present a valid TSU
identification card.

Regular library services such as reference and computer assistance will not be available during
the extended hours. As our policy indicates, eating, drinking and ringing cell phones will not be
allowed.

Good Luck on your exams!



